
Comment from Maine Bureau of Highway Safety 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Oct 28, 2022 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments on the NPRM for Uniform Procedures for 

State Highway Safety Grant Programs. The Maine Bureau of Highway Safety supports the 

comments submitted, in whole, by the Governors Highway Safety Association. 
 


